
             

             

   

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

        June 17, 2019 

 

Dear Ms. Sassower: 

 

On June 10, 2019, we received your FOIL request for records relating to the Public Campaign 

Financing and Election Commission.   

 

The Assembly maintains no responsive records to your request.  

 

If you have any questions or if I can be of any further assistance, please let me know.  

 

        Sincerely, 

        Robin L. Marilla 
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